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  L Johnstone COMMEM

AIL

2014/6648/P 04/12/2014  13:25:29 I would like to support all of the points already raised by G Stevens to the proposed conversion of the 

B1 offices at 7-8 Jeffrey’s Place to residential use. 

I am especially concerned that the application lacks a considered approach with regard to the sensible 

allocation of segregated refuse / bin provision within each of the developments or as a block especially 

when we are all becoming more environmentally aware, and also the complete lack of adequate off 

street bicycle storage and or vehicle parking facilities.
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